
	

	 	

 
 

 
 
May 15, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL SWOG MEMBERS 

 
 

 
FROM: SWOG Operations Office (e-mail:  protocols@swog.org)  

 
 
 
RE: Availability of Translated Short Form Consents 
 
 

IRB Review Requirements 
(  ) No review required 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM  

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites of the availability of 
Translated Short Form Consents on the CTSU website.  The Short Form 
Consents are available in 12 languages, including English.   
 
Sites utilizing CIRB as their IRB of record may use the Translated Short Form 
Consents when the following requirements are met: 
 

 There is no eligibility restriction for the protocol based on language.  
 
 The Signatory Institution has a policy for use of Short Form consents 

that has been reported to the CIRB as part of either the (Annual) 
Signatory Institution Worksheet or the (Annual) Principal Investigators 
Worksheet. For guidance on creating a Short Form policy, see the 
Quickguide available on the CIRB Website. 

 
Sites not utilizing CIRB as their IRB of record should refer to local IRB 
requirements for use of Translated Short Form Consents. 
 
This memorandum serves to notify the SWOG Statistics and Data 
Management Center. 
 

 


